
 

FFrriiddaayy,,  JJaannuuaarryy  2288,,  22002222  
 
Good morning.   
We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
 
Reminder that Hot Wheels club is cancelled today. 
 
Yearbook Club is meeting today in the art room after the second lunch bell.  We will be 
assigning pages and learning basic page composition skills.   
 
Every Lunar New Year, there are some key traditions that are followed. Families clean their 
homes to wash away any bad luck of the past year and wear red to bring good luck to the new 
year.  Some give red envelopes with gifts of money or candy.  Long foods and circle foods are 
eaten to encourage a long and prosperous life. We are looking forward to celebrating the Year 
of the Tiger next Tuesday, February 1st.  
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 


